
Posted on 12/03/2020 

 
 
Postponement of the ICSSR-sponsored Research Methodology Course 
 
 
This is to notify that in the wake of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

outbreak in the country and the subsequent advisories issued by the 

various competent authorities of the Government of India, we have 

decided to postpone our research methodology course which was 

scheduled to be held during 23 March - 1 April, 2020. We will inform all 

the "selected candidates" as soon as the new dates are fixed for the 

programme. Also, all are suggested to keep an eye on our website for 

further notification regarding this matter. 

 

 
Course Directors: 

Dr. Subrata Dutta, Associate Professor (Course Director) 
Dr. Vachaspati Shukla, Assistant Professor, (Co-Course Director)  
 


